
NER’s September Salon
This is our last salon of the year and unfortunately, as
usual, I forgot to take pictures until the end. Jeff Plude and
his wife Karen came all the way from New York state. Roger
Simon and his wife Sheryl were there as well as many other old
and new friends. It was a lovely afternoon. We’ll start up
again next Spring. That’s all folks!

https://www.newenglishreview.org/ners-september-salon/


NER Contributing Editor Jeff Plude and Rebecca Bynum September
17, 2022



 


